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Arley Primary School


Gun Hill


                New Arley                              Nr Coventry                                            CV7 8HB


            Tel: 01676 233 105                          
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Dear friends and families, 





And so the Christmas break is nearly upon us and what an incredibly busy term we've had, with many super events this week alone. A highlight this week was definitely our Rock Kidz attendance treat. The atmosphere in school on Monday was incredible with music being heard all around school, and smiles seen on all of the children's faces (and adults). Not only did children have, and I quote, 'The best day ever!' they also learnt that they are capable of great things and how being yourself is the most important thing. Hearing the children singing 'Be yourself, everyone else is taken' and jumping to the music, was a true highlight for me this week. I hope the children told you all about this rather memorable day at home. 





Another highlight was the Early Years Nativity, performed to parents and families on Thursday morning. It was great to see such a big audience celebrating our youngest children's performance. The confidence the children had was incredible; only 3, 4 and 5 years old. I must say, the encore was one of my favourite parts of the show, looking round the room and seeing everyone smiling! Well done to all of the children in Nursery and Reception. 





Thank you also to Mrs Garvin, Mrs Orton, Mrs Ward and Mrs King for all of their hard work in making this such a huge success. 





Then today, the Friends of Arley treated the children to a special Christmas event. Children in Nursery, Reception, Years 1, 2 and 3 had a magic show. Children in years 4, 5 and 6 had a Christmas disco. Photos to follow next week! 





Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 


Mrs K Parkes
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Attendance week ending 15th December








Nursery = 95%


Reception =97%


Year 1 = 91%


Year 2 =84%


Year 3 =89%


Year 4 = 92%


Year 5 =85%


Year 6 =98%
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The total attendance for the school this week is 89% which is 7% off the school target of 96%.
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20th December – KS1 Christmas Production 9.30am (More details to follow)





21st December – Children’s Christmas Dinner (They can wear their Christmas Jumpers again).





22nd December – Break up for Christmas Holidays





8th January – Teacher Training Day School Closed to Pupils





9th January – Back to School








Massive thank you to the Friends of Arley for the treats in school today!





Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and year 3 enjoyed a visit from Alakazam this morning.


Year 4, 5 and 6 had a fun filled afternoon with a disco dome.








